
The only addition we would recommend as a maritime training organisation, is that all 
boat users hold a recognised qualification that provides the remit for an individual to 
operate the type, and size of vessel they are venturing out on, in the area they are 
operating in; i.e coastal / offshore / day / night.  By doing this I am sure there would be a 
significant reduction in distress calls and accidents. 

 


